
CBIA-CCGM Residential Permit/Inspections Task Force 

Addendum-Other Items Discussed/Determined 

May 21, 2015 

 

1. A request was made for NOVA inspections results to be posted in “real-time”: This will be 

arranged moving forward.  No start date identified.  Request that start date be shared at our 

next meeting.  County needs to provide access to Cityview for NOVA. 

2. Master Plan Updates: Jonathan Walsh joined our meeting for discussion of this item.  He 

requested that those builders who are affected by these updates look at their business and 

prioritize.  This is a massive endeavor and prioritizing needs would help the County.  It was 

noted that once the County goes to electronic filing, master plans will most likely go away. 

3.  The question was asked whether plans could be submitted prior to June 30
th

 with the intention 

of following the 5
th

 Edition Building Codes which will become effective June 30, 2015.  Jonathan 

Walsh stated this could be done with the following communication…a cover letter submitted 

with plans indicating that you will be following the new code requirements.  The code also will 

need to be referenced in the plans.   

 

 


